
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 3/10/2024 2:20:26 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission

03/10/2024

MRS KASEY WILLIAMSON
25 WHALE BEACH RD
AVALON NSW 2107

RE: DA2024/1091 - 5 / 1 Careel Head Road AVALON BEACH NSW 2107

Dear Sir/Madam,
I am a bit shocked that a Dan Murphys is being proposed. A child care facility I agree with as
it is actually needed. A Dan Murphys is not. We have 4 local bottle shops in Avalon/Claireville
at the moment and that is plenty. We have teenagers drinking more than ever. Domestic
violence on the rise, partly due to alcohol. Plus the North Avalon Cellars is a small business
which will greatly suffer. This will not be a positive addition to Avalon or the small area of
North Avalon. There is a beautiful family owned pizza shop there at the moment. That is what
we need, not large companies once again driving small businesses out. Very sad.




